UVRA University Club Representative
Annual Report for AGM 2019

After one year as your representative on the Board of the University Club, it is my pleasure to record
that our Club is in very good hands. The General Manager Dan Angus and his staff have continued to
offer many sold-out events, including a special member-recognition buffet to welcome the new head
chef, Michael Allin.

Since Michael took charge, members have noticed several innovative changes to the menus, alongside
the tried and true Club classics.

Retirees enjoy free, or much reduced membership, as you can find out at uclub.uvic.ca.

Some figures as of April 30, 2019: 1,379 total membership, of which 227 are retirees

A short description of the Club's history and current status will be included in our June Newsletter,
Grey Matters!

Respectfully submitted

Peter Liddell



